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18th March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
SWIMMING CLASS 3 – WEDNESDAY 19TH MARCH 2025 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
Unfortunately, this week’s swimming lesson for Class 3 will not be going ahead due to 
unforeseen circumstances. We look forward to taking your child swimming again on Wednesday 
26th March. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Goman 
Class Teacher 
 


